
    
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will 

create a love of lifelong learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an enriching 
curriculum. The school community will make a difference by fostering respect and tolerance of each 

other as unique individuals. 
Dear Parents/ Carers,          26.10.23 
 
The first part of the autumn term has flown by and school has been really busy. The children have settled well and 
we have seen lots of learning and progress being made.   
 
Completing Online Applications for Reception 2023 
If you know of any friends / family who are looking at primary school admissions for next academic year, please 
ask them to contact the office to make an appointment to come and have a look around school.  Admissions need 

to be completed online no later than 15th January:  Apply online for a school place – Bolton Council  
We have also arranged a stay and play for prospective children and parents.  
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Change of details  
 
We are updating our contact detail forms- if you have changed your 
mobile number or moved house please inform school straight 
away. 
 
 
 
 

 
Earrings and PE  
Since the return from the holidays we have noticed that some children are 
wearing earrings on their PE days.  For health and safety reasons, children 
cannot participate in PE activities if they are wearing earrings.  Following recent 
guidance, school can no longer place plasters/ tape over the earrings, as this is 
not proven to stop accidents occurring.  We recognise that some children might 
have had their ears pierced over the summer holidays so could not remove their 
earrings before now.  Please can you ensure that on the days your child has PE 
they do not come to school in their earrings.    
All children should now be wearing the new purple PE tops.  Please note 
Astroturf trainers cannot be worn for school.  If your child comes in them, we will be ringing for replacements to be 
brought in to school.      
 
PE days: 
 
 

 
 
 
 



    
 

 

 

 
Parking  
Thank you to all the parents who park sensibly or walk to school – we really 
appreciate your support in keeping children safe.   
 
 
 
 
 
Reading  
 
The importance of reading cannot be underestimated.  Children need to be able to learn to read so that they can 
read to learn.   

 
 
 
Dates for the Diary – 
We have tried to give as much advance notice as possible this year and have created an overview of events 
across the year.  We will endeavor to stick to the dates but there may be times when dates need to change. 
 
Have a lovely half term break.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Partington     
Head Teacher  
 


